
From: David Vannetiello
Sent: Monday, 27 June 2022 12:47 PM
To: Sara Baynes
Subject: RE: SADI SF 2021 Queries

Hi Sara.

Chasing up queries with client now.

See attached for query 3.

In relation to query 4:

The client paid $4,855 into the ICA on 14/4/2020 (the 2020 financials has this amount in ‘sundry 
debtors’) as an over payment.

In October the client called the ATO and requested a transfer of $1,496.12 to his activity statement for 
his other trust entity.

So, I assume you just code this entry to the ‘sundry debtors’ account?

David Vannetiello AIPA, ATIA, AdvDip

Managing Director
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Like us on Facebook for ATO updates, small business news and lodgement deadlines.

Disclosure: The contents of this email and its attachments are confidential to Coull & Prior Taxation Consultants/CPB Financial Services Pty Ltd 
and may be subject to legal professional privilege and copyright. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email and its attachment by anyone 
else is unauthorised. No representation is made by Coull & Prior Taxation Consultants/CPB Financial Services Pty Ltd that this email or any attachment is 
free of viruses and other defects. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, usage, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be 
taken in reliance on it, is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply email. *conditions 
apply, refer to our website.

sara_
Highlight


